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Parent Teachers’ Meeting is one of the core components of the Teaching-Learning
Process of Gargaon College. The core objectives of PTM are

To create a linkage between teachers and parents.
To understand the socio-economic environment of the students.
To help the slow learners in their continuous growth.
Improve Community Participation
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Report on Parent-Teachers’ meeting 2022-23 

 

A parent-teachers’ meeting was organized in the Department of Geology on 13th of October 

2022. The meeting was presided over by Dr. Chandraditya Gogoi, HoD, Department of 

Geology, The meeting was initiated by Dr. Chirantan Bhagawati, Assistant Professor, 

Department of Geology and he delivered the theme of the meeting. Ms. Bonika Buragohain, 

Assistant Professor of Department of Geology spoke about the students’ academic 

performance. Around 60 guardians of the students from different semesters attended the 

meeting.  The guardians actively interacted with the faculty members on the progress of their 

children and different problems and issues faced by the students in their studies. In the 

meeting, different issues like the mentorship programs and different departmental activities 

which aim to help the students to overcome different issues and challenges faced by them in 

their academic as well as personal lives were discussed. Finally, the president delivered a talk 

addressing different important issues including overall growth, study, good health, good 

social behaviours of the students. In addition, Mr. Manuram Baruah, the parent of a 1st 

semester student, made a voluntary contribution in the meeting towards the welfare of the 

Department. The meeting proved to be a very active discussion platform and ended with 

sound appreciations from the guardians. 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Photograph of attendance of the participants 



 



 



 



 



Geo-tagged photos of the event 

 

 


